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From the Principal’s desk… 

This has been one of the busiest weeks we have 

had at UCS, with many special visitors to our 

school. 

 

What an amazing day today has been! Our 

students and staff were excited to receive a 

special visit from Deputy Prime Minister 

Michael McCormack, who was actually acting 

Prime Minister today. We also had some 

council members present, including Cr Brian 

Monaghan Mayor Bland Shire Council. Mr 

McCormack was here to hand out some 

awards and certificates to our Year 3-6 

students who entered his ANZAC writing 

competition. We held a short assembly where 

Mr McCormack handed out the awards and 

answered some questions from our students. 

Special congratulations must go to Noah 

Bryant who received a Highly Commended 

award for his writing. I’m sure this is a day that 

will be remembered by our students and staff. 

Photos will follow in next week’s Humbug. 

 

Our Director Educational Leadership, Karen 

Burke, hosted her Director Educational 

Leadership (DEL) Hub meeting here at UCS 

on Wednesday. There were three other DELs 

present, Troy Mott Narrandera, David Lamb 

Griffith and Helen McRae Deniliquin, along 

with Relieving Executive Director Matthew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brown. I was able to spend some time with 

them discussing our school journey, including 

where we’ve been, where we are now and 

where we want to be in the future. A highlight 

of the day was a visit to the Year 5/6 classroom 

where the students showcased their learning 

in STEM. It was great to see the ‘operation 

games’ the students had been working on. 

There are some pictures in Student News 

further in The Humbug. 

 

We’ve all seen the horses at the showground 

this year and I know many of us have 

wondered what it’s all about. On Tuesday, 

Years 5-10 had the opportunity to go over to 

the showground to hear and see what Emma 

Bryant and her son Trai have been up to in 

their preparation for The Australian Brumby 

Challenge. Good luck to Emma and Trai in 

Melbourne this weekend! 

 

We’re currently in 

the process of 

beautifying the 

front entrance to 

the school. It’s 

starting to look 

much more warm 

and inviting! 

  

 

Until next week, 

Terrie Payne 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
15th November, 2018 

Week 5, Term 4 
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                           Upcoming Events Term 4 
    

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 

    Nov 16th  
Canteen: C Robb 
& V Williams 

6 

Nov 19th  
 
 
Canteen: 
K Dunlop &  
K McKay 

Nov 20th  
Year 8 Aspire 
‘Beyond the 

Gate’  
20th - 23rd 

 

Nov 21st  
Noah Bryant 

performing in the 
Central School 
choir at School 

Spectacular 
20th - 24th 

Nov 22nd  Nov 23rd  
 
 
Canteen: 
V Gerhard 

7 

Nov 26th  
Intensive 

Swimming 
(2 weeks) 

Canteen: 
 T Bussenschutt  
& S Birks 

Nov 27th  Nov 28th  
 
Scholastic Book 
club orders due 

back 

Nov 29th  30th  
 
Canteen:  
L Crofts 

8 

Dec 3rd  
 

Yr 6 Graduation 
 @ Bowlo 

Canteen: 
M Chantrill 

Dec 4th  
Yr 10 LAP 

Crossroads 
excursion  
(4th – 7th) 

Dec 5th  
 

Dec 6th  Dec 7th  
Canteen: S West 
& T Wallace 

9 

Dec 10th  
SSA National Cricket 

Carnival Bunbury- 
Harry Roscarel 

10th – 20th 

 
Canteen: 
F Bryant 

Dec 11th  
Presentation 

Evening 

Dec 12th  Dec 13th  Dec 14th  
Canteen: 
V Williams 

10 

Dec 17th  
 

Reward Day 
 

Canteen: 
K Rossiter &  
V Williams  

Dec 18th  Dec 19th  
 
End of term for 

students 
 
 

 

 

                   

Saturday 22nd December 

 Christmas Carols in the Park 

 Bing Wallder Park, Ungarie 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shay-Lee Crofts  17th Nov 

Lara Bryant       18th Nov 

Reuben West      20th Nov 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

Week 5, Term 4 

 

K/1/2: Lincon, Thompson, Sam, Olivia, Nate 

3/4: Hannah, Darcy, Jett, Gus  and Caitlin. 

                
‘Well done’ to Noah Bryant for all the hard work and 
effort he has extended towards his performance with 
the Riverina Central Choir in the upcoming Schools 
Spectacular. Noah, with a massive amount of 
parental support, has attended multiple rehearsals 
and will be performing next week. He has also 
managed to keep caught up with all his classwork 
which shows dedication. Good luck next week. 

                           
Year 5/6 had a successful excursion to Canberra last 
week. Thank you to Jason Lewis for driving us 
everywhere and getting us to places on time. Thank 
you to the parents of Yr 5/6 for supporting the 
excursion. It was a jam-packed four days with an 
incredible amount of learning and enjoyment 
experienced by all. Congratulations to Year 5/6 
students for their excellent behaviour and 
enthusiasm which was commented on by every tour 
guide, not to mention random strangers who came 
up to tell me how amazing they were. 
 

 

    Menu for next Thursday 

22nd November 

 

 

Recess: Mango & Strawberry 

smoothies $2 

Plus Bags of popcorn every 

Tuesday 50c 

 

Lunch: Mexican Beef Bowl 
             Small $4 large $6 

 

Orders MUST BE IN by 

Tuesday, 20th November 



  

Operation Christmas Child (OCC) is a project of Samaritan’s Purse that Ungarie Central 
School will be supporting this year.  
 

This is an initiative to help support less fortunate children by providing small donations 
of special things such as toys, school supplies, clothing and personal items such as 
toothbrushes, hair bands, soap and face washers. 
 

Each class has been given two small boxes to fill by Friday 30th November (end of Week 
7).  The boxes will then be sent away in time for Christmas. 
 

If you can send a small gift to contribute to our class boxes or a money donation (if 
more convenient) to assist with postage and buying any required gifts for our boxes, 
it would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Boxes are aimed for the age of your child, so please give gifts that are age appropriate.  
The items will need to be small as the boxes are only the size of a shoebox. Some more 
shoebox gift ideas are listed below. 
 

Please note – Do Not Include food, lollies, medications or vitamins; toothpaste, 
shampoo, bubbles, crayons and plasticine/play dough; used or damaged items, war-
related items such as toy guns, knives, or military figurines; seeds; gambling-related 
items such as play money, playing cards and dominoes; liquids or lotions; breakable 
items such as glass, porcelain, mirrors, snow globes or glass containers; aerosol cans 
or religious literature. 

 

For more information go to the Operation Christmas Child website: https://www.samaritanspurse.org.au/what-we-
do/operation-christmas-child/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIg73hktHP3gIVR4mPCh2EvgAgEAAYASABEgKCifD_BwE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 
Staff of Ungarie Central School 

 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org.au/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIg73hktHP3gIVR4mPCh2EvgAgEAAYASABEgKCifD_BwE
https://www.samaritanspurse.org.au/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIg73hktHP3gIVR4mPCh2EvgAgEAAYASABEgKCifD_BwE


 

Ungarie Central School P&C Uniform Order Form 

Family Name: 

Contact number: 

Method of Payment:  CASH   CHEQUE DIRECT DEPOSIT 

(Banking details – Ungarie Central School P&C BSB 062-621 A/C 10003982) 

DUE BACK TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE – Friday 16th November 2018 

Item Price Qty Size Total 

Shirts (4-16) 
 

 $26   
 

 

Shirts (S-XXL) 
 

 $32   
 

 

Jumpers (4-16) 
 

$28   
 

 

Jumpers (S-XXL) 
 

 $33   
 

 

Bucket Hats  
(S/M) (M/L) (L/XL) 

$15    

Wet weather jackets (4-16) $39    

Wet weather jackets (S-XXL)  $45    

Microfibre Shorts (4-16) $15    

Microfibre Shorts (S-XXL) $17    

Girls Box Pleat Shorts (4-16) $24    

Boys Gabardine Shorts (4-16) $17    

Girls Sport Skirt (4-16) 
 

$15 
 

   

Boys Long Black Pants  
with Double Knees (4-16) 

$22    

Boys Gabardine Cargo Pants  
(4-16) 

$25    

Boys Gabardine Cargo Pants  
(S-2XL) 

$33    

Girls Bootleg Pants (4-16) $22    

Black Hawker Microfibre Jacket  
(4-16) 

$33    

Black Hawker Microfibre Jacket  
(S-2XL) 

$40    

Black Microfibre Straight Leg  
Trackpants (4-16) 

$28    

Black Microfibre Straight Leg  
Trackpants (S-2XL) 

$32    

TOTAL 
 

 
 

   

Thank you for supporting UCS P&C Uniforms 
 

TOMORROW- Friday 16th November 



PBL ‘FAST AND FREE’ LEVEL 4 ‘MINUTE TO WIN IT’ REWARD ACTIVITY  

 

   Kodi Woodward                   Jye Hoskinson                           Ethan Robb                                    Darcy Cattle                                                                                                                                           

Apryl Lyons, Lila Henley                     Kate Jackson, Tom Roscarel.                            Braden Payne, Abby Wason. 

The PBL ‘Fast and Free’ Level 4 ‘Minute to win it’ reward activity was held on Friday 28th September.  Staff organised 

2 hours of fun, challenging activities that students participated in either individually, as a pair or as a whole team.  The 

teams had to organise their members so that all students competed in a number of the games.  The activities included 

moving ‘mnm’s with a straw, stacking metal nuts, picture clues, human knots, jigsaws, eating a biscuit from your 

forehead, chain making, marbles and pipes, pass the parcel using oven mitts, making shapes and cheese and bacon 

ball throwing.  Everyone had a great time with lots of laughs and new skills mastered! 

Above:  Lara Bryant, 

Caitlin Rossiter, Ella 

Payne, Jack Douglas.  

Left:  Johann Lyons, Jai 

Thompson, Jackson 

Benness, Jared Robb, 

Jack Crofts, Hayley 

Wallace.                Below:  

Jigsaws, pipes and 

marbles and chain 

making. 

 
 

 

 

  

 



Angus Williams, Jack Wells.             Harry Roscarel.                 Hayley Wallace, Ethan Robb.             Shay-Lee Crofts. 

        Nicholas Batty.                   Noah Bryant, Lewis Henley. Hugh Williams. Jai Thompson, Kayla Bradley, Johann Lyons. 

Ella Payne, Clancy Hoskinson.              Jack Wason, Miss Imrie.                         Lincon Bryant.                 Taylah Ward. 

Above:  Cheese and bacon 

ball throwing!  Left:  Evie 

Henley, Clancy Hoskinson, 

Ryan Crofts. Below:  Jack 

Wason, Joshua Batty, Seth 

McCubbin. 

PBL ‘FAST AND FREE’ LEVEL 4 ‘MINUTE TO WIN IT’ REWARD ACTIVITY  
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MUSICA VIVA 

 

 Leigh Giles, Marc Malliate, Graham Hilgendorf, David Lockeridge.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Musica Viva band B’tutta visited Ungarie Central School on Tuesday the 30th November. B’Tutta are a brilliant 

percussion ensemble with a gift for removing barriers for anyone else who wants to make music.  They performed 

an entertaining concert on a range of percussion instruments and included some hands on experiences for students 

and staff as conductors, composers and players. Year 3/4 got to perform “Celebration” on their recorders with the 

band, which was exciting!  

B’Tutta’s inspirations are as diverse as Brazilian Samba to Tokyo subways and their instruments range from 

marimbas to vibraphones, to Latin American percussion. 

An interesting side note is that one of the band members, David Lockeridge, is originally from Griffith, and attended 

Riverina band camps and tours with Tamara Spencer (Mason). He and other band members encouraged students 

to get involved in bands and choirs, particularly if they are interested in extending their musicianship. 

 



On Wednesday 14th November, our Director of Educational Leadership Karen Burke hosted her Director Educational 

Leadership Hub Group meeting at UCS.  There were 3 other directors of Educational Leadership and Relieving 

Executive Director Matthew Brown present. Most of the day was spent in a meeting but they thoroughly enjoyed 

their visit to Yr 5/6 and testing their skills out on the ‘Operation’ games the students had designed and produced in 

STEM. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 4  

 

The UCS Humbug Dexters are getting more organised for show time with their new ‘Gear Bag’. 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 



2018 Ungarie Telephone Directory 

 

Ungarie Central School will be publishing a 2018 Ungarie Telephone Directory to be released before 
 the end of Term 4.  
If you would like your details removed from our current telephone book listing please contact the 
school.  If you would like to update your details please complete the form below and return to UCS or 
email details to ungarie-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Please also contact UCS if you would like to place an advertisment in our 2018 Telephone Directory. 

 

SURNAME GIVEN 
NAMES 

ADDRESS HOME  
PHONE 

MOBILE 
PHONE 

FAX UHF 

       
       
       
       

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 Condamine St, Ungarie 
 

This Saturday 

 17th November 

9.30am til 2pm 
 

Household contents including: 
Double ensemble, bedhead & dressing 

table 

Wardrobe & dressing table 

Large wall unit 

2 x TV units 

Extendable dining table 

Old vinyl lounge suite 

Single beds 

Garden ornaments 

Twin tub washing machine 

Assorted linen, crockery & cutlery  
 

For Sale 

2012 Ford Falcon Eco-Boost 

$6,800 ONO 

One owner, well kept & reliable 

183,530kms         Averaging 

7.5L/100km 

Contact Cobby on 0456 398 213 
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     Ungarie Bowling Club 
Jackpot Draw Friday Night stands at 

 $3,100 (Must be there to win) 

Non-financial members are ineligible for the 

Jackpot Draw 
 

Bowls News! 
Three Bowl Triples –This day had teams from 

Yenda Diggers, Condobolin, West Wyalong 

S&C, Temora Rec, Ariah Park, Weethalle, Lake 

Cargelligo as well as locals. 

2 game winners: Tony Carr, Andy Carr & 

Murray Whiley 

2 game runners- up: Trevor Rees, Ian Colwill 

& Brian Johnson 

Best last game winner: Ron Kearns, Harley 

Wilson & Bill Hurst 

 

A & B Grade & Handicap singles 

   are on the board. Play ASAP 
 

 

Coming Events 
Sunday 9th Dec Ungarie Christmas Triples 
 

Saturday 15th Dec Shearers v Cockies 

Bowls Day (sponsored by Chris & Jake 

Bussenschutt Shearing) 
 

Friday 21st Dec Kids Christmas Party & 

Xmas stocking draw (8pm) 
 

 

 

 

       

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Bland Hoteliers Jackpot Draw 

This coming Tuesday will 
see the draw at $400 

Be here between 6pm and 
8pm to win. 

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday Night Raffles 

6 meat trays and other prizes 
available. 

Come on down and win 
some meat trays! 

For October all proceeds go 
towards the CWA 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday Night Pub Super Cash Draw 

Back to $2,000 this week.  
It is free to enter and is 

drawn every Friday night 
between 7pm-9pm. 

 You must be here to win.  
Meat raffles are also held on 

Friday night. 
 8 meat trays available. 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 

MORNING 

BREAKY 

8am -9.30am 

Adult $7 

Child $3 

  All you can eat! 

                                                                           

  

THURSDAY NIGHT 

HAPPY HOUR 

6.30 -7.30pm 

$4.50 Schooners 

$3.50 Middies 
 

FRIDAY NIGHTS 

HAPPY HOUR 7-8pm 

Kitchen will be open 

from 6-8pm 

XXXX Beer on tap 

$10 jugs 

 Raffles: Meat 

trays & Bottle wine 

  Beer Special 
 30 pack 

XXXX Cans 
$50 

 

 30 pack Great 
Northern cans 

$55 



 

CWA 

The final 2018 CWA meeting was held in Ungarie on Monday 12th November. Following 

apologies and committee reports the members moved on to general business and discussed matters 

that need finalisation prior to the end of 2018. 

Treasurer Pam Brewer reported that the CWA stall at West Wyalong markets were a success, and 

thanked members for their help and contributions . 

A big shout out to Mr Lindsay Henley for giving his time to attend our meeting. Lindsay gave a 

presentation on fire safety especially relevant to the domestic situation, and pointed out the 

extinguishers best to have in our homes and made the suggestion that it may be useful for members 

to purchase in readiness for the fire season. 

One of the highlights of our meeting was the opportunity for members to welcome our past 

President Lurensa Rowling to the meeting. Lurensa has been dealing with health issues during the 

year. Lurensa’s hard work and wisdom as past President needs to be acknowledged. 

The date and venue for our Christmas luncheon has been set down for the 10th December and will 

be held at the Ungarie Bowling Club. Could members please advise numbers and any special 

dietary requirements to Pam Brewer on or before 1st December. Members will not be exchanging 

gifts and will participate in A Xmas Money Tree with the funds donated to charity. 

30th November 2018 please join us for our last Bingo get together until next year, with the 

opportunity to have a laugh and maybe win a prize. 

21st November 2018 is the cut off for members to renew their membership of the CWA, failure to 

do so will result in your membership lapsing. 

The installation of the Street Community Library will be set up in the Park before Christmas. At 

this stage we have a good stock of reading matter, pass the word about this new facility in our 

village. 

28th November 2018; is Land Cookery Day at Temora and the Ungarie CWA ladies have been 

asked to do the catering, providing morning and afternoon tea and desserts for the Luncheon. 

Members who would like to provide slices for the event please notify Pam Brewer on 0427 759 

306. 

CWA will hold a Xmas stall Friday 14th December in the main Street, giving everyone the 

opportunity to pick up last minute Christmas goodies and perhaps win the Raffle which is a $50 

fuel voucher. 

So, to close off our CWA news for the year please note the following dates and events: 

* 21.11.2018 Cut off date to renew membership 

* 28.11.2018 Land Cookery Day at Temora 

* 30.11.2018 Bingo CWA hall Ungarie 

* 10.12.2018 CWA Christmas Lunch 

* 14.12.2018 Xmas Stall and fuel raffle in main Street Ungarie 
 



  



 

Christmas Lunch @ 

Ungarie Memorial 

Hall 
1pm, 3 course meal for $25 

 

Bookings essential by 21st December 

Ring Julie Keatley on  

0488 146422 or 69759209 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all of our customers, as of 25th November 

2018, the Majestic Café, Ungarie will be 

closing its doors due the drought and ill 

health. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience but it is 

beyond our control. 

 

Glenn and Maria would like to thank everyone 

for their support over the last 18 months. 

 

All groceries 1/2 price.  

 

                                                   Thank you 

Glenn & Maria 



 

 

 

 
      UCS Fundraiser 

     Rissole & Sausage Sizzle 
Lunchtime 

Every Wednesday 
 

Sausage in bread $2 
Rissole in 2 pieces of bread $3 
Can of drink $2 each (variety) 
   Fruit box/Flavoured Milk $1  

 
  Name...................................................... 

 
Number of Sausages ordered 

 
Number of Rissoles ordered 

 
Can of drink    Yes/No   (please circle) 
Fruit box        Yes/No   (please circle) 
Flavoured Milk   Yes/No   (please circle) 

 
 

Total amount enclosed          $ 
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      UCS Fundraiser 

     Rissole & Sausage Sizzle 
Lunchtime 

Every Wednesday 
 

Sausage in bread $2 
Rissole in 2 pieces of bread $3 
Can of drink $2 each (variety) 
   Fruit box/Flavoured Milk $1  

 
  Name...................................................... 

 
Number of Sausages ordered     

 
Number of Rissoles ordered  

 
Can of drink    Yes/No   (please circle) 
Fruit box        Yes/No   (please circle) 
Flavoured Milk   Yes/No   (please circle) 

 
 

Total amount enclosed        $ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


